Happy Festive Season/Happy New year

Subject: Happy Festive Season/Happy New year
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It's been a very difficult year for everyone and hope to see you all in the New Year!!!
Wishing you all a Happy Christmas, and hope we can turn the corner in 2021 as we get the
vaccinations underway and look forward to being able to join together as a team and have a
belated Christmas celebration and Goodbye to Covid later in the year.

Happy New Year 2021

Stay Safe

Regards
All from the Committee
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